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I support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that would institute a permanent
moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and large swine CAFOs in the Buffalo National River
watershed.

The Karst soil is unsuitable for CAFO farming, and Arkansas depends on tourism. It is the Natural State.
Let’s continue the process towards banning this type of farming in Arkansas, especially the Buffalo River
Watershed.
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